
Village of Richmondville 
Planning Board minutes 

July 11, 2024 
  

4:17pm- meeting was called to order in person at village office, The Pledge of Allegiance was  done. 
 
 Present: Lisa Scott, Linda Carpenter, Scott Hill, Joan Sondergaard, Jesse Wilcox, Lisa Kabel by phone 
 
Guests: none 
 
Lisa Scott ran the meeting and Linda Carpenter was secretary 
 
Approval of June  minutes.   Joan Sondergaard made the motion to accept the June minutes,  Scott Hill 
seconded, all voted in favor to accept the minutes.  
 
 Correspondence: None 
 
Old Business: 

The PB would like to be notified if Lisa Kabel was appointed to the PB as a member and not an 
alternate.   If she was, then the PB needs at least one new member as an alternate.   We are still waiting 
to hear from the village about Lisa’s appointment date.  Linda Carpenter has looked in the minutes on 
line and  couldn’t find a date. 

 
New Business:  

Lisa Kabel gave a report on her attendance to the SCVOA meeting held on June 26.  She said it 
was very ‘eye-opening’ on what other village’s elected officials are doing to facilitate improvements and 
develop projects to benefit their communities and the residents who live and visit there.   

The subject of the lack of a grant writer for the area came up-Scott Hill shared the name of the 
campus grant writer and Linda Carpenter gave her the name of Paul Turner in Summit.  

 Lisa Kabel would like to be on the committee for the Comprehensive Plan when the village 
board creates one. 

 

Updates from Jesse Wilcox:  none 
 

Next meeting is on September 12, 2024 at 4:15pm in the Village office unless something needs to be put 
on the agenda for August. 
 
 Joan Sondergaard made the motion to adjourn the meeting,  Scott Hill seconded, meeting was 
adjourned at 5:08pm. 

Submitted by Linda Carpenter, PB Secretary 


